
 

 

 
 
 

Residents are invited to attend   

 
Small Heath Ward Forum 

Meeting 

Tuesday 22 October 2019 

6.30pm – 8.00pm 

At  

Small Heath Wellbeing Centre 

Muntz Street 

B10 9RX 

 

Come along and meet your  

Ward Councillors  

Safia Akhtar  

and  

Zaheer Khan 
 

 

                                                      
 

Contact Details: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, Zone 2 Workplace 
2011, Ground Floor, Council House Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham  B3 
3BU;Tel No:  0121 464 4628; Email: beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk 
 


